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COPYRIGHT OFFICE ZIP CODE CHANGED TO 20559 

The ZIP CODE of the Copyright Office has  been changed to 

20559. The change is effective January 1, 1973. All future mail - 
addressed to the Copyright Office should bea r  the new ZIP CODE. 

It i s n o t  necessary,  however, to take any steps with respect  

to any i tems bearing the f o r m e r  ZIP CODE that have already 

been mailed o r  to change for  this reason any printed mat te r  o r  

documents received f r o m  the Copyright Office. You should 

m e r e l y  use  the new ZIP  CODE as a par t  of the address  on any 

pieces of ma i l  you eend to the Copyright Office in the future. 
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